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2nd June 2020 
 
 
 
 
Dear Year 10 Parents and Carers 
  
Thank you to all of you who have already notified us if your child is returning to school on 
15th June.  Just a reminder that the deadline for your response is the end of today so 
please reply directly to this e-mail if you haven't already. 
  
I also wanted to clarify the reasoning of the Year 10s being in just one day a week.  We had 
initially planned for the Year 10s to be in school more than one day a week however last 
week received further government guidelines which we have had to adhere to.  Amongst 
these were: 
  

 No more than 25% of the year group on site at any one time. 
 The same groups of children in all day ie a morning group with a different afternoon 

group is not permitted. 
 No more than 15 children to a class. 

  
With a view to this and to accommodate all children we are currently restricted to just 
offering provision for one day a week.  As the lockdown and government restrictions ease, 
we will adapt accordingly. 
  
Thank you once again for your support. 
  
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Mr Alexander 
Head of School 
 


